
Mr. Tounget, 
As a concerned Northwest Hills resident, I want to express my support that NW AUSTIN STRONGLY SUPPORTS the 
District 10 that starts above 2222 – PLEASE go back to the September 28th map and move the southeastern 
boundary to Start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the ICRC map from September 28th.  We mean no disrespect to 
Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but NW Austin would like to remain with our communities of interest.  
 
As a member of the NWACA Board of Directors, I can tell you that our representatives have worked long and hard 
on the maps our Board voted to support. There are multiple reasons why we feel the Northwest District should 
begin at 2222. We have carefully considered all the variables, the population requirements per district, the school 
boundaries and other issues that make a neighborhoods consistent with each other. Please do NOT ignore their 
time and efforts in coming up with our proposed map. 
 
I welcome a conversation with you and anyone else who has concerns on this topic. Thank you so much 
Shannon Meroney 
NWACA Board of Directors 
Membership Committee Co-Chair 


